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Director of Planning and Urban Development

Penny St. Louis

Inspection Services, Director

Tammy M. Munson
February 25, 2011
Donald R Malonson Jr.
22 Winthrop St.
Portland, Me  04101

CBL: 012  J012001

Located at 22 Winthrop St.
Dear Mr. Malonson:

Notice of Required Inspection

An investigation is underway by our office regarding alleged violations at 22 Winthrop Street.  Pursuant to Section 6-117 of the City of Portland Code of Ordinances we are scheduling an inspection of 22 Winthrop Street. 

Sec. 6-117. Inspections states:
The health or building authority, upon proper identification, shall have the right to enter at any and all reasonable times into or upon any dwelling or dwelling premises within the city for the purpose of inspecting the dwelling or dwelling premises in order to determine compliance with the provisions of this article and for the purpose of examining and inspecting any work performed under the provisions of this article, and it shall be a violation of this article for any person to interfere with or prevent such inspection.

This inspection is scheduled on March 1 at 1:30 p.m.  We are requesting that you or your representative accompany the Code Enforcement Officer on this inspection.  Please call 874-8705 to confirm that you will meet me at this site.
Don McPherson

Code Enforcement Officer

207-874-8705
Room 315 - 389 Congress Street- Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8715 - Fax: 8748716 - TTY: 874-8936


